
 

   
                    

 

30 January, 2024 
 
Dear Parents/Caregivers,  

 
PSSA SUMMER 2024 EXPRESSION OF INTEREST 

 
This year, the school is seeking expressions of interest before children will be permitted to trial for 
Summer PSSA sports. In previous years, students have self-nominated - however, due to the ever 
increasing prices and cost of living, PSSA is strictly a user pays arrangement. 
 
The estimated cost is $175.00 per season. In Summer PSSA, the school participates in both Touch 
Football and Basketball and students in Years 3-6 are eligible for these teams. The teams consist of: 

• Junior Boys Touch Football 
• Senior Boys Touch Football 
• Junior Girls Touch Football 
• Senior Girls Touch Football 
• Open Boys Basketball 
• Open Girls Basketball 

This year, there is a proposed season of 10 rounds plus semi finals and finals if the team is successful. 
The school enjoys a strong sporting history and has been very successful given the small size of our 
school. We encourage all students in Years 3-6 to trial for sports. Information regarding Winter PSSA 
will be sent out before trials (end of Term 1). 
 
Please indicate your child's first sporting preference, they will trial for this sport first. 
 
In order for your child to trial for Summer PSSA sports, please complete the expression of interest on 
the School Bytes parent portal, no later than Thursday 8 February, 2024. No late applications can be 
accepted due to our restricted time schedule. 
 
Please note that payment will be required no later than Wednesday 28 February, this will be invoiced 
when teams have been selected. 
 
I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW 
Health and NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that 
there is a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at this 
event. I confirm that my child will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness. 
 

Mr David Reid/Miss Haylee Cole      Kerry Maxwell 
Coordinators         Principal 
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